
2020   Fall   Book   Fair   
The   Book   Fair   will   be   online   from   

October   23rd   -   November   5th!  

 
Shop   here   (starting   October   23rd):   

 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/columbiaelementaryschool20   

 
Due   to   COVID   restrictions   CES   will   be   participating   in   an   online   fair   this   fall.  
At   the   Book   Fair,   we   are   offering   you   the   chance   to   give   the   gift   of   reading  
while   supporting   our   school.   We   hope   that   you   will   take   advantage   of   all   the  

great   deals   Scholastic   has   to   offer!  
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